
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
March 13, 2019 

RE: Roxboro Shuttle Improvements  
 

To improve the Roxboro Shuttle route, the following changes have been made, 

effective March 14th, 2019.  

 

#1: Passengers may request stops anywhere along the route at safe locations 

only. For example, if you live on Southern Middle School Rd and are waiting at the 

intersection of Cleveland Lane & Southern Middle School Rd, the bus will pull onto 

the road to pick you up OR if you got on at WalMart and live across from Earl 

Bradsher Preschool on S Morgan St, the bus will let you off in front of your house.  

 

#2: Passengers that live along the route or at apartment complexes that cannot 

make it to the office to get on the bus, may call our office and request the bus 

stop in front of their house/apartment to get them. We recommend you call our 

office at least 30 minutes prior to the expected stop and time to ensure we can let 

the driver know to make the deviation. For example, if you live at Pine Ridge 

Apartments and want to get on the bus at the 9:26 stop, you should call our office 

around 9am so we can notify the shuttle driver.  

 

PATS is committed to ensuring everyone has access to public transportation and is 

always taking recommendations to improve our services. If you have any 

recommendations, don’t hesitate to call us!!   


